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WHITE SALMON VALLEY POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT 
 

Re: GC/CM Services for General Contractor/Construction Manager Services of the White Salmon Valley Community 
Pool Project 
 
Date of Issue: February 26, 2021 

 
SUBJECT: Notice of Interviews  

  
The White Salmon Valley Pool Metropolitan Park District has completed its evaluations of the responsive Proposals 
received for this RFQ according to criteria stated in the solicitations. The District has determined that the highest ranked 
responsive Proposers are Bremik Construction and Kirby Nagelhout Construction Company and will proceed with 
interviews with these firms on Wednesday, March 3, 2021.  

We would like to thank each Proposer for their time and effort in preparing a proposal. Debriefs and scoring summaries 
will be made available after the District has completed interviews and proceeds to the next phase. Please direct any 
questions or correspondence regarding this Notice to my attention. Protests concerning the selection process must be 
in writing and delivered to Gerard Mulrooney at the address identified for submittal of proposals, no later than seven 
(7) calendar days after the date of the intent to award is provided to RFP respondents. The protest must state the 
grounds upon which it is based. The White Salmon Valley Pool Metropolitan Park District will review the protest and 
present a decision to all involved parties within forty-five (45) calendar days. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gerard Mulrooney 

PlanB Cost Consultancy, LLC 
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